
        June 16, 2021 
        5934 Stumph Rd 
        Parma, OH. 44130 
 
Rep Shane Wilkin 
Ohio House of Representatives 
Columbus, OH 
 
Dear Honorable Wilkin: 
 
Please reject OH HB 227: PERMITLESS CARRY 
 
HB 227 would put Ohio children, families, and communities at risk by allowing people 
to carry hidden, loaded handguns in public without a permit or safety training. Eliminating 
Ohio’s concealed handgun license requirement would allow people with dangerous histories 
and those without any firearm safety training to carry loaded handguns in crowded town 
centers and on city streets.  
 
This bill is insane.  It is reckless and displays utter disregard for human life. 
 
Lawmakers should put the safety of their constituents first and reject HB 227. 
 
Regards, 
Monica Wilson 
Ohio Citizen 


